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Our   Vision:    Expecting   Excellence   and   Innovation,   Honoring   Legacy,   and   Embracing  
Partnerships.   
Our   Mission:    Expecting   Excellence   and   Integrity   from   all,   developing   Innovative  
students,   strengthened   through   Partnerships   with   parents   and   the   community.  
 
Indicator   14   helps   us   describe   the   percent   of   youth   who   had   IEPs   and   are   no   longer   in  
secondary   school,   and   who   have   been   competitively   employed,   enrolled   in   some   type   of  
postsecondary   school,   or   both,   within   one   year   of   leaving   high   school.    The   post-school  
outcome   surveys   are   completed.  
 
Part   C   of   our   Transfer   of   Service   has   been   submitted   to   the   DPI.    Part   C   summarizes  
the   requests   submitted   by   our   district   for   new   special   education   or   EL   costs.    All   costs  
were   identified   as   eligible   for   categorical   aid.  
 
We   signed   a   Service   Agreement   with   TeleTeachers   to   provide   a   school   psychologist   for  
psychological   evaluations   and   behavioral   and   mental   health   services.    TeleTeachers  
provide   schools   with   access   to   certified,   high   quality   services   in   a   virtual   environment.    It  
will   allow   us   to   complete   our   evaluations   and   follow   our   timelines,   while   also   limiting   the  
individuals   who   are   coming   into   the   building   to   test   our   students.  
 
 
 


